
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SubAla would like to thank and acknowledge the general contractors who support our association 
and specialty contractors every year. Join us after work on Wednesday, September 25th for cold 
beers, live music and networking. No lederhosen or Dirndl’s needed. Come socialize with general 
contractors, subcontractors, specialty trade contractors and vendors at Avondale Brewing 
Company. A special thanks to DBIA and NAWIC for partnering with us!  
 

Please RSVP by September 20th. 

When: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 from 4:00-7:00 PM 
Where: Avondale Brewing Company, 201 41st Street S, Birmingham, AL 35222 

Cost: 
 General Contractors- admission is free but registration is still needed!  
 SubAla Members- admission is free but registration is still needed! 

 All other attendees- $20 per person 
 

Please send registration form to Jennifer Davis by email Jennifer@subala.org, fax (205)981-9588 
or register online at www.subala.org/event  

mailto:Jennifer@subala.org
http://www.subala.org/event


Subcontractors Association of Alabama’s  

Oktoberfest Registration Form 
 

Wednesday, September 25, 2019  4:00-7:00 PM  Avondale Brewing Company 

Please RSVP by September 20th  

Cost: 
 General Contractors- admission is free but registration is still needed!  
 SubAla Members- admission is free but registration is still needed! 

 All other attendees- $20 per person 
 

 General Contractor    SubAla Member    Other 

Company Name: _______________________________________________________________ 

Contact: __________________________ E-mail:_____________________________________ 

Address:______________________________________________________________________ 

Attendees:____________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Please send registration form to Jennifer@Subala.org by September 20th. If you have any 
questions please call our office (205) 981-0086. Call to pay by Credit Card or Send a check to 
SubAla at P.O. Box 381236, Birmingham, AL 35238.  

mailto:Jennifer@Subala.org

